
Dear Little Siss Friends, 
 

On May 25, 2013 I conducted the annual conservation easement monitoring 
visit to the island.  Needless to say, all is well on the Frank Stout Wilderness 
Preserve. Visiting the island is one of my favorite monitoring trips each year, 

and I am grateful for the boat rides I've hitched over from various cabin owners 
over the years.  This year Ron Marquis accompanied me to the island where 

the first of this years spring wildflowers were just beginning to poke up 
(Dutchman's breeches, trillium, bishop's cap, etc.). 

 
I also attended the Little Sissabagama Shoreowners Association. meeting 

where I got a chance to meet and talk with many of you.  Attending the 
meeting helps us understand the issues and challenges on the lake and the 

ways the association addresses them.  West Wisconsin Land Trust is 
committed to your lake and the protection of your island. Please feel free to 

give us a call with any questions or concerns. 
 

From our end, we have recently refreshed our logo and website. Visit us 
at  www.wwlt.org and see our new look and learn more about what we do and 
where we work. As you may know most of our support comes from individuals 
like you.  While on the site you may want to peruse the "Support Our Mission" 

area - new members are always welcome! 
 

Sincerely, 
Rick Remington, Conservation Director 

	
  


